
Minutes of the March 25, 2024, Budget Meeting of Sherman Township 

The 2024-25 budget meeting for Sherman Township was held on March 25, 2024, at 7:00 pm at the meeting 

room of the Sherman Township Hall.  After the pledge of allegiance roll call was taken and members in 

attendance were Karen Berens, Doug Berens, Stan Stroven, Ken Smalligan and Jamie Kukal.   

Motion was made by s Stroven and 2nd by D Berens to approve the Agenda with the deletion of Meeting 

Dates that were approved at the Regular March Meeting.  All approved, motion passed. 

There was no public in attendance to make a comment. 

Clerk Kukal lead the board through the adjustments for the 2023-24 budget and recommended no need for 

any transfer of funds to close out the 2023-24 budget. Motion was made by S Stroven and 2nd by D Berens to 

accept the adjusted budget. All approved, adjusted budget adopted.  

A motion was made by S Stroven and 2nd by D Berens to open the public hearing for the proposed 2024-25 

budget.  Vote taken, All yes, public hearing opened. 

There was no public comment. 

There was a motion by S Stroven, 2nd by D Berens to close the public hearing.  Vote taken, all yes, public 

hearing closed.   

Motion was made by K Berens and 2nd by S Stroven to adopt the proposed 2024-25 Budget. Roll Call vote 

was taken. Yes; K Berens, D Berens, S Stroven, K Smalligan, and J Kukal No; none Motion passed and the 

budget was adopted.  

Treasure-Berens announced that the monies for the township are kept in Huntington Bank and Gerber 

Credit Union.  

There was no public comment at this time. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:37 pm 

 

 

 

 

 














